Dated: 02" November 2022

NOTICE

The Parent-Teacher Association of the Department of Commerce, Dyal Singh
College will have its annual meet on 22nd November 2022 at 11:30 a.m. in the
Seminar Room. All the parents are cordially invited to attend this meeting over
a cup of tea with the teachers of the Department of Commerce. We look
forward to meeting you.
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Ankita Gupta
(Teacher-in-Charge)

Department of Commerce



